
From: Bill Pfanner 
To: Docket Optical System 
Date: 11/29/2007 9:22 AM 
Subjcet: Fwd: CPV Sentinel Workshop Responses 

Please docket this email for the CPV Sentinel project (07-AK-3) and send be a stamped hard copy and PDF for theweb. Thanks. 

Bill 

Bill, 

At theCW Smtinel Energy Prqe~t workshop held on November 14, 2007, Joe b y e r  askea about me expected date for lssuance of 
the PDOC. Mike Candl smke wth the XAOMD about this irrue. The SCAOMD estimates that the P M X  for me mmztwill not be. . 
lsued before theend ofthis year, but likeqwlll be issued in thebanning-of 2008. 

Duringthe workshop, Oorothy Torres asked about whether there would be disturbance to areas that were i n a m b l e  during our 
archaeological resources surveys (shown on AFC Figure 7.3-5). The proposed project will not needtD access the areas which were 
inaccessible during our swveys. Any fences whim currently Mockwxea to theseareas will be left In place. These inaccessible 
areas wlll not be used for consttu&n staging nor will bey be dlsixtted duiing consbudon. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questjons. 

Kathy Rushmore 
URS CMporatlon 
221 Main Street, Suite 600 
San Franduo, CA 94105-1917 
415.243.3833 (Direct) 
415896.5856 (Main Number) 
415.882.9261 (Fax) 

This e-mad and any attachments are confidenbai. I f  you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should 
not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should dest~oy the e-mail and any attachments or copies. 


